April SFA 45 Meeting Notes (Columbus)

9 April 2020

Due to COVID 19 the meetings for Columbus and Cincinnati were canceled. A conference call test with the Officers was conducted on April 9, 2020. This meeting was successful and a membership conference call meeting is being planned for May for all to attend.

Treasurer's report

\$3,7128.56 SFA Operational Fund \$6,044.40 Ohio Green Beret Support Fund Sent a check to Mark for a meeting and plaques. Received dues from several members. Deposited an American Legion donation check for \$515.56

B Co. Activities

Chadd Kuhn stated that B Co. keeps limited personnel at the unit during the day. And there is no training until at least 11May2020.

Marketing/Corporate Donor Campaign

No updates for Sponsorship drive due to corporate uncertainty.

Home Visits

Butch Betzko is recovering from heart bypass surgery.

Future Bow Raffle

Jim is still looking into acquiring a bow.

3 Gun Shoot 2020

No updates

(OMHOF), OhioHeros.org

HOF's May induction ceremony has been rescheduled for a later date. (Not certain which date.)

Freedom Ride 2020

Jim Wetz ordered 500 fliers for the Freedom Ride. He's looking for a way to distribute them.

Rolling Thunder Ohio 2020

Rolling Thunder Ohio has been cancelled for 2020.

Announcements

- The AMVETS is still closed.
- May's lunch meeting has been cancelled for both Columbus and Cincinnati.
- A conference call will be scheduled for next May.
- Patrick has been updating SFA45's Facebook page with current events from the US Army. Our Facebook has about 100 members and half of them look at the Facebook page on a daily basis.

Officers in Attendance

President: Patrick Enlow Vice President: Mark Arnold Secretary: Andy Schneider

Treasurer: Asst. VP:

Asst. Treasurer: Chadd Kuhn Asst. Secretary: Jeff Gallaher